Dear Dr. Garrod:- Cué“ﬂ7/9é’» g
: I am not making very rapid progress in the

question of the relationship in the alcaptonuria cases. I have
asked one or two relatives of the Jacksons, but they did not
know, and I have hot seen the pagyients themselves. I enclose
you Futcher's report on the urine of the eldest son of the
case he reported. You will see that the condition apparently
exists in hinm. In the case of another son who consulted me
a few days ago, a bdy of seventeen, Futcher sent the report
today thet t:e urine is quite normal. I have written to
Ogden of Milwaukee asking about his case.

With kind regards,

: Sincerely yours,

{Sgd) Wn, Osler

1,West Franklin St. BaltimoreMd,
April 8th, 1908.
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